
April Youth Activities Report       

 

Memorial Day is approaching, and this is a perfect time to involve our youth in 

helping. Ask youth groups to help clean up a cemetery. Ask them to help put out 

flags at graves. Then ask them to help remove those flags.  If you have a service, 

you can ask them to participate by holding or handing out flags, singing, playing 

Taps or helping serve lunch after the service. 

Thank you for all the entries into Illustrating America and Get Excited for the Red, 

White, and Blue. Some of the entries were excellent and I’m excited to see how 

they do at National. I was disappointed that some of the entries had to be 

disqualified because they were not matted or put on heavy paper. Some entries 

did not have the Youth Auxiliary Chairman signature. What a shame that they had 

to be disqualified because our adult members did not follow directions. There is no 

excuse for that. Also, there were entries put on last year’s forms. Please do not let 

our youth suffer because of our mistakes.  

Members and especially program chairmen need to be reading their Sunflower 

Express. All the information was in it. 

I will be stressing next year for all to read their forms better and to use the current 

year forms. READ OUR SUNFLOWER EXPRESS!  

For the March 31 reports due, I received 48 reports out of 65 auxiliaries and was 

pleased to see District 2 and District 4 were 100% reporting. 
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